I am extremely opposed to SB 1530 and the Cap and Trade legislation. This is bad for Oregon. This bill does not
"correct" anything from the bills of the 2019 legislative session and will negatively impact myself and my family.
Vote this legislation, and anything similar in nature, down and do nite bring it back.

Michael Cape
Amity, Oregon 97101

Sent from my Verizon LG Smartphone



